
 

Mr. Brian Truskowski: Director 

Brian joined the Land Conservancy of Ridgefield (LCR) in 2008. He enjoys the 
outdoors and sees significant value in preserving the open spaces of Ridgefield. 
He loves working in the field but also brings organizational skills to the LCR. Brian 
has lived in Ridgefield since 2002. He recently retired after a 39‐year career at a 
global technology company. He also serves on the board of Friends of the 
Norwalk River Valley Trail. In his free time, he enjoys gardening, home projects 
and spending time on Long Island Sound. In addition to an electrical engineering 
degree, Brian holds a Masters in the Management of Technology and a Masters in 
Business Administration. He is also a certified Master Gardener. 


